
Angi was awarded with a great 
surprise on the rainy a� ernoon of 
Wednesday, May 14!  She had been 
nominated for and won Memorial 
Hospital’s � rst GARDENER Award!  

Angi is the Activities Coordinator 
for the Skilled Caring Center.  � ere 
were two heart-warming nomination 
forms turned in for Angi.  Both 
of Angi’s nominators explain her 
willingness to go above and beyond 
for all patients as well as co-
workers.  She o� en covers multiple 
departments and multiple positions 
all while maintaining a smile.  One 
of her nominators stated that “...sta�  
lean on her every time they work, 
and they know she will do whatever 
she can to make the situation easier!” 
Angi is described as a “blessing.”  

As a GARDENER Award winner, 
Angi was gi� ed with a GARDENER 
pin, certi� cate, stepping stone, 
and cinnamon rolls for the whole 
department.  � ank you, Angi, for your 
dedication to all patients, employees, and Memorial Hospital and Health Care Center!

We also would like to congratulate all the other nominees for the GARDENER Award: Mindy Bueltel 
(Rehabilitation), Shawna Farina (Critical Care Services/Remote Monitoring), Tina Rahman (Skilled Caring 
Center), Tina Roos (Critical Care Services), and Martha Volz (Memorial Home Care).

Congratu�ate
Angi Blessinger  

Our � rst GARDENER Award Winner!

From le�  to right: Kyle Bennett, Executive Vice President and COO, Cheryl Welp, Executive 
Director of Post-Acute Services/Administrator of Skilled Caring Center,  Angi Blessinger, 
Activities Coordinator, and Tonya Heim, Vice President Patient Services and CNO


